
Website News- Spring 2019 

Sixth class have been very busy over the past number of weeks as they 

prepared for Confirmation on Saturday 16th March. The children were 

very engaged in all preparation activities and worked hard on their 

artwork displays which were showcased in the church on the day of the 

ceremony. 

                      

                         



 

We also celebrated World Book Day in our Class in early March. 

Everyone brought a favourite book to school to school to share with 

the rest of the class and we created new stories from well-known 

books by authors including Roald Dahl, Jacqueline Wilson and Eoin 

Colfer. 

                                                                                 

 

We also held a díolacháin cístí as part of our Seachtain na Gaeilge 

celebrations and raised over €260. Some of this money was spent on 

hosting a pizza party for our class and the remainder will be used to the 

benefit of the children before the end of the school year. 

                                                                             

 


